
•'CANNING & LAND USE MANAGEMENT

MOTION

In a report dated May 26, 2016, the Planning Department provides an overview on 
various topics critical to the function of long range planning in the City (Council File No. 16­
0422). The report discusses various planning and case processing reforms being vetted by the 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee that are currently being reviewed.

Immediate action is needed to reform the long range planning process in the City, as 
such, the Planning Department needs to implement these reforms without delay.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Council instruct the Planning Department to 
immediately begin the implementation process on the following topics critical to the function of 
long range planning in the City: (1) the systematic update of Community Plan and General Plan 
elements; (2) batching General Plan Amendments; and (3) Technology Plan updates to rebuild 
the Planning Department’s technology infrastructure.

PAULKORETZ 
Councilmember, 5th District
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